APRIL 6, 2022

What’s the PTO Scoop?

Cerro Gordo Elementary PTO Newsletter

» Teacher Appreciation Week is May 2nd - 6th! PTO wiill
provide lunch for the staff on May 4th.

» PTO will help cover the cost of bookmarks given to
students from the bookmark contest

» More plans were discussed for the fall fundraiser, the
Bronco Stampede will take place in early September,
current 4th graders will design a t-shirt for the event

» PTO will sell field trip t-shirts for the next school year

» Teacher request forms were sent out to the staff

* Details were planned for the PTO Family Art Night 4/25

» ldeas for restaurant fundraisers were presented

» May 4th will be the last PTO meeting of the school year!

We hope to see you at our next meeting!

Lots of exciting upcoming activities!
April 19th - Farm Day
April 28th - Science Fair (6th grade)
April 29th - Kona Ice
May 20th - Movie Day for Fannie Mae sales
May 27th - Awards Day (1st - 6th) and Last Day of School!
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